

Dear Parents / Guardians

## Application for attending School for Supervision of Remote Learning 20th July to 24th July.

Onsite supervision of students in years 7-10 is available in limited circumstances. Students onsite will be supervised by staff but will follow the same remote learning program they would have undertaken at home.

If you wish to have your student attend onsite for supervision they must meet one of the following categories;

- Parent is an essential worker unable to work from home and no other supervision arrangements can be made
- Students with a disability and vulnerable students including
- Out of home care
- Children deemed by child protection/family services to be at risk of harm
- Children identified by the school as being vulnerable (including via referral from family violence agency, homelessness or youth justice services or mental health or other health service)

If your child is included in one of the above categories, please follow the link below to fill out the application form **by 12pm Friday 17**<sup>th</sup> **July**. If the form is not submitted by this time it will be assumed your child is not attending and no supervision will be organised for them. Please note this form will need to be filled out each week of the remote learning period as required.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=N7Ns2Ycaz0S2mzzsM0pMH-LRzJSM3upNtSAyF5ANQVFUMTZSNUU0MDFIQINSUVIHWIpHQVBDVTk5SS4u